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Private tutor

We ask schools to publish the leaflet for parents employing private tutors (pdf) on their website and to print and distribute.

Why do parents need to see this?

If parents are thinking of getting a tutor for their child this leaflet gives you some important information.

It explains how they can go about choosing a tutor who is properly trained and approved.

The information also applies if they plan to send their child to a tutor group or centre.

It is for parents of children who attend school.
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